
Y11 Lunch Pass Letter June 2024 

Consent Required  
 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
You may be aware that historically, when students are in Year 11, they are rewarded with 
the privilege of going off site for lunchtime for consistently demonstrating gold standard 
learning. We aim to run this in the autumn, with a review at the end of the first term.  
 
In order for students to get the privilege of a lunch pass, the following criteria will be 
considered: 

● Learning conduct 
● Attendance 
● Attendance to intervention 
● Punctuality to school and lessons 
● Uniform 

 
Students will be able to leave school for their lunch break after the first round of learning 
conduct, which usually takes place in Week Five of the new academic year.  
 
If students are issued a lunch pass, they must have it on their person in order to be allowed 
out for lunch. This is for safeguarding purposes, as it allows us to scan their pass as they 
leave so we know who has left site at lunchtime. If a student forgets or loses their lunch 
pass, they will not be allowed to leave during lunch that day and must instead remain in 
school.  
 
It is imperative that when students are off site at lunchtime, they are responsible in the 
community and respectful towards the public, both in local shops and on pavements or in 
communal areas. They must be back in school by 2.05pm and be on time, ready to learn for 
their final lesson of the day which commences at 2.15pm. Behaviour in the community that 
does not meet our expectations will result in the removal of the lunch pass, as well as other 
sanctions if appropriate. 
 
If a small number of students have not earnt their lunch pass, support and interventions will 
be provided to try and allow them to earn it by meeting agreed targets.  
  



Y11 Lunch Pass Letter June 2024 

Consent required 
 
Please complete this very short Google Form to provide or withdraw consent for your child to 
receive their lunch pass in order to leave the school site during their lunch break: 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScs42C_EVZKr_3uVaiMZPguAovkfpPAXcZFn7
TSTQvu5gkDYQ/viewform?usp=sf_link  
 
If you are not providing consent, you do not need to give a reason but it would be very 
helpful if you could inform your child that you have done this.  
 
If we do not receive a reply from you by Friday 12th July 2024, we will assume that you do 
not wish to provide consent and your child will not be given their lunch pass.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
Mr J Wright 
Head of Year 10/11 


